
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the San Dimas Avenue and Puddingstone Drive Bicycle and 

Pedestrian Improvement Project in fiscal year 2024.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of San Dimas, located at 245 E. Bonita 

Ave., San Dimas, CA 91773.  

 

The funding would be used for a series of multimodal and active transportation improvements, 

including striped bike lanes, improved lighting and landscaping, ADA compliant access ramps, 

pedestrian crossing enhancements, sidewalk improvements and repairs as well as bicycle 

infrastructure. This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will improve safety 

and provide alternate modes of connection from a new light rail station to a major regional 

recreation facility, amusement park, and employment areas. These sites provide recreation and 

employment opportunities for rail riders and residents alike.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

USC 133. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grace F. Napolitano 

Member of Congress 


